
 
 

April 1, 2025 

 

Dear Cobblestone Cove Residents, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. As you know, we have been working towards integrating 
Sublett Farms into Hampton Cove, a move that will undoubtedly benefit our community in 
numerous ways. 

 

To achieve this goal, we must obtain approval from at least 50% of Hampton Cove's 
residents, which translates to over 1000 signatures. This is a significant undertaking, and 
we believe that forming a dedicated committee will be essential in reaching this milestone. 

 

We are seeking enthusiastic and committed residents from Cobblestone Cove to join this 
committee. Your involvement would include meeting with the HCOA staff, helping 
coordinate outreach efforts, engaging with Hampton Cove residents, organizing signature 
collection drives, and spreading awareness about the benefits of incorporating Sublett 
Farms into Hampton Cove. 

 

Together, we can make this vision a reality through collaborative efforts and a shared 
commitment to improving our community. If you are interested in joining the committee or 
would like to learn more about this initiative, please reach out to us at your earliest 
convenience. 

 

Thank you for your support and dedication to enhancing our community. 

Warm regards, 

Hampton Cove Owners Association 

256-533-6005 


